 Eglinton Community Nursery

Newsletter – November
Hello Parents,

Welcome to November’s Newsletter.  I hope you all had a lovely October Break.  I am very glad to be back at the nursery and thank you for all your kind wishes!

As the weather is now turning colder the children need to bring their coats every day.  Please encourage your little one to try to put on and fasten their coat.  

November’s Theme – Fruit and Vegetables/ Harvest
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Colours of the month – blue
We will also be revising all the beautiful Autumn colours through playdough, painting and exploring the World round Us. 
Shape of the month – square 
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We will introduce the square this month and search for it in our environment. We will continue to look for circles and triangles in our surroundings Perhaps you can start to identify these shapes around your home too!
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November 3rd – 6th – Parent / teacher consultations. Since it’s difficult to chat at the door, I will phone between 12 – 1 pm for a short chat. This will give you an opportunity to voice any concerns or ask any questions. If I phone at an unsuitable time, you can arrange a time that suits best ( 
A few things to remember:

· It is starting to get cooler now – please ensure your child is sent to school with a coat, hat, and gloves as we do try to get outdoors as much as possible.
· Please remember to bring in your £3 school fund money to nursery every Monday in a named envelope. 
· Just a reminder to adhere to social distancing guidelines during drop off and pick up times.  

Thank you all for your continued support during these uncertain times. 
Miss Alice Guy 

